

May 12, 2010

Mr. Iain Fisher CEQA Project Manager Energy Division California Public Utilities Commission 505 Van Ness Avenue San Francisco, CA 94102-3296

Re: Tule Wind Project - Response to Data Request No. 3

Dear Mr. Fisher:

Pacific Wind Development, Inc., a wholly owned subsidiary of Iberdrola Renewables, Inc. (IBR) received your Data Request No. 3 regarding the Tule Wind Project. Enclosed is IBR's response.

If you have questions regarding this information, please contact me at 503.796.7781 or Shannon D'Agostino at 703.752.7755 ext. 113.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Durocher Wind Permitting Manager

cc (via e-mail): Greg Thomsen, BLM (GThomsen@blm.gov)

Thomas Zale, BLM (Thomas_Zale@blm.gov) Jeffery Childers, BLM (jchilders@blm.gov) Rica Nitka, Dudek (rnitka@dudek.com)

Shannon D'Agostino, HDR (Shannon.D'Agostino@hdrinc.com)

Encl.

IBERDROLA RENEWABLES, Inc. 1125 NW Couch St.. Suite 700 Portland, OR 97209 Telephone (503) 796–7000 www.iberdrolarenewables.us

Response to Data Request No. 3

Construction of the Tule generation tie line is expected to commence in February 2012 and conclude in October 2012, when SDG&E estimates the substation will be energized.